
Shori, Sunil 
8/10/2011 7:44:12 PM
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Greetings

Shilpa:

It's very nice to meet you electronicaiiy and, when we get the chance, I look forward to meeting you in 
person.

Sunil

(415) 703-2407

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com] 
Sent: Wed 8/10/2011 4:11 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil 
Subject: Greetings

Sunil

I wanted to introduce myself via email since we have not received a chance to meet in person yet. My 
name is Shilpa Ramaiya and I recently started working for PG&E's Trina Horner on gas-related 
regulatory issues. I've worked on regulatory cases for a number of years now, most recently on those 
for demand-side management programs.

As Trina does, I may be participating in discussions with folks from CPSD and PG&E, and will be helping 
respond to CPSD's requests. One of those discussions will come shortly after I send this email 
regarding testing protocol.

My contact information is below for your reference. I look forward to working with you.

Thanks,
Shilpa Ramaiya 
PG&E
415-973-3186
srrd@pge.com

SB GT&S 0037067
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